
Hello, 
 

I am writing to let you know that I oppose HB 3063. 
 

At the public hearing you had the opportunity to hear from many families similar to mine 
that have experienced a vaccine injury. I am not alone, they are many more just like me. 
You also heard that medical exemptions are hard to get but making them easier to obtain 
will not prevent injury from occurring. 

 
Parents must be able to make medical choices for their children. 

 
Please vote no on HB 3063. 

 
Thank you for reading. 

 
 
--  
Mariana Friedman 
Certified Nutritional Consultant 
www.apothaculinaria.com- 
541-221-5938 
- 
 

http://www.apothaculinaria.com/

